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Blurb
For Immediate Release

Widenham Retirement Village Host Grandchildren’s Week 
From 8th - 12th of January, Widenham Retirement Village celebrated Grandchildren’s Week, hosting 28 children aged 5 to 13. The programme featured various educational, sporting, and craft activities, including cycling adventures, library exploration, scenic trail walks, clay modeling, and even delivering cakes to housebound residents. Grandparents enjoyed entertainment from their grandchildren through line dances and acting sketches. The week-long event was a heart-warming success, leaving residents with cherished memories.
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Notes to the editor:
About – Widenham Retirement Village, the newest addition to the Hibiscus Retirement Village group, is set on 100 hectares of plush coastal forest in the quaint community of Widenham.  Blessed with mild weather throughout the year and a pristine coastline, the area has so much to offer those looking to escape the rush of the city to retire in beautiful, peaceful surroundings. The village will consist of approximately 600 cottages, comprising of a range of contemporary high-quality one-, two- and three-bedroom cottages, offering a variety of optional customisations.  The Village will also have a number of amenities and facilities for your active and care-free retirement.

For more information or visuals, please contact Janna Strang on
janna@rainmakermarketing.co.za / 082 551 3865 or email tasha@rainmakermarketing.co.za
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